Ms. Tomika Lynce Williamson County Auditor's Office Historic County Courthouse 710 Main Street, Ste. 301 Georgetown, TX 78626



January 28, 2022

Re: FY 2022 Transportation Corridor Budgets

Dear Ms. Lynce,

The Program Management/GEC team has received a request to extend the limits of the Ronald Reagan Corridor Segment A project from RM 2243 by 4.03 miles to RM 1431. Please make the following budget adjustments for the Corridor Program.

 Move \$550,000.00 from P461 Corridor F (US 183) to P385 Ronald Reagan Corridor Segment A.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.

Michael J. Weaver

Cc: Pam Navarrette, Williamson County Auditor's Office

Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure

J. Terron Evertson, P.E., Williamson County Engineer

Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB

Kate Wilder, P.E., HNTB Marie Walters, HNTB